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Amy Johnson

From: webmaster@cityofsalem.net
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 9:39 AM
To: citycouncil

Your 
Name 

Aileen P. Kaye 

Your 
Phone 

503-743-4567 

Street PO Box 1113 

City Turner 

State OR 

Zip 97392 

Message 

Regarding proposed skating rink: First, I want to commend you for excellent planning for the 
eclipse. All went so well!! About the skating rink: If the land where this is to be built is now vacant 
and there is wildlife living there, I hope you will NOT build it there. The riverfront should be where 
wildlife thrives. It is being over developed. Why not have a skating rink in an area of Salem that 
needs economic development instead ruining what little open space we have left on the riverfront? 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Aileen Kaye 

 


